
COUNCIL NEWS  
 
COVID & Council 
operations 
Council’s two offices in 
Cummins and Port Lincoln 
will be closed to the public 
from Tuesday, July 21 
with hopes to reopen on 
the morning of 
Wednesday, July 27 
following the State’s 
seven-day lockdown due 
to COVID-19.  
Members of the public are 
still able to contact Council 
through phoning the Main 
Office on  8676 0400 or 
Branch Office on 8623 
0600, or email 
mail@dclep.sa.gov.au  
Both the Coffin Bay and 
Cummins Waste Transfer 
Stations will be closed, 
however arrangements 
can be made for 
businesses by calling 
8676 0400. 
 
DrumMUSTER 
The drumMUSTER 
scheduled to occur at the 
Cummins Waste Transfer 
Station on Wednesday, 
July 21 will go ahead as 
planned. 
 
2021/22 Budget update 
Thank you to everyone 
who provided feedback as 
part of the Draft 2021/22 
Annual Business Plan 
public consultation period. 
Council will hold a Special 
Council Meeting from 9am 
on Friday, July 30 to 
consider submissions and 
adopt a final plan. 
 
Plans adopted 
Council has adopted its  
2021-2030 Asset 
Management Plan and 
2021-2030 Long Term 
Financial Plan. Both 
documents are available 
on Council’s website.  
 
Branch office hours 
Council will be trialling 
alternate opening hours 

for its Branch Office in 
Port Lincoln. A three-
month trial will commence 
on Monday, September 13 
where opening hours will 
be 9am-1pm Monday to 
Friday.  
 
Meet & Greets 
Council is in the process 
of setting dates for 
community meet and 
greet sessions with Mayor 
Jo-Anne Quigley and 
Chief Executive Officer 
Delfina Lanzilli. More 
details to come on 
locations & dates.  
 
Vacancies 
Cleaner: Council are 
looking for an individual 
with attention to detail to 
work (predominantly) out 
of the Port Lincoln Airport. 
Environmental Health 
Officer: This new 
opportunity will work out of 
the Port Lincoln branch 
office as a permanent 
member of staff. Both 
positions close 23 July 
2021, visit the Council 
website for further 
information and a Job 
Description for each. 
 
Dog and cat 
registrations due 
From July 1 dog and cat 
owners will start receiving 
their dog and cat, breeder 
and dog business 
registration renewal 
notices. Visit 
www.dogsandcatsonline.c
om.au  
 

COMMUNITY 
 
Join the Bowling Club 
Coffin Bay Bowling Club is 
looking for new players to 
join the club. If you think 
you might like to give bowls 
a try, contact Paul Phillips 
on 0411 881 474. 
 
Sunday Roast  
The Edillilie Memorial 
Progress Association will 

host its annual Sunday 
Roast on August 22 from 
12pm. District residents, 
family & connections are 
welcome. $15 per person – 
contact Annette Treloar by 
August 15 on 0427 764 
291. 
 
Op Shop AGM 
The Cummins Community 
Op Shop will hold its AGM 
on August 9 at 1pm at the 
Cummins New Beginnings 
Uniting Church. 
 
Community Garage Sale 
The Cummins Community 
Garage Sale will be held on 
Sunday, September 26 
from 9am-2.30pm. Email 
cdec@dclep.sa.gov.au to 
register. 
 
Women’s Health Night 
A women’s health night, 
focusing on menopause, 

will be held at the Cummins 
Ramblers Clubrooms at 
6.30pm on July 30. Guest 
speakers include 
physiotherapist Connie 
Andrew and GP Dr Leanne 
Schroder. Two course 
meal and bar facilities are 
available – visit the 
Empowering Lower Eyre 
page on Facebook for more 
information and to register. 
 
Christmas Festival  
The Cummins Christmas 
Festival committee has 
started planning for this 
year's parade and 
community event at the 
railway park on Friday, 
December 10.  The 
committee is encouraging 
anyone to join – please 
contact Jenna Hughes, 
Tarnya Branson, Leanne 
Seaman or Katrina Phelps 
for more information. 
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